

Pickhurst Junior Academy - School Council Meeting

Date: 19.09.2023

Attending: Zachary A, Zach H, Ollie F, Dexter H, Rohan S, Pierre M, Olivia V, Charlie S, Leila T, Deacon F, Saffi E, Kezia, Phoebe

What we discussed:

School council books are going to be set up and sent around by Miss Crisp to implement and send around before next weeks assembly so that school council members can record 'What went well' and What could be better'.

I spoke to the children about the Houses of Parliament trip that we would like to go on. They are going to write a letter to our local MP about helping us to get a place on the trip as it gets booked up very quickly. The children are going to design a special letter head for school council so that we can then write the letter together in the next school council meeting.

School council (with the help of deputies) are going to design the letter head. We looked at a few examples together and came up with a few ideas. It must have the Pickhurst logo and our colour scheme is going to be read and green.

What could be better:
Backboards on basketball hoops
Bigger portion for school meals
More/Newer equipment at lunchtimes

What is going well at school: We like the way football is planned out at lunchtimes